From: susan sulivr

Sent: 24 October 2021 11:30
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Manston Airport (TR020002)

Dear Manston airport case team,

Thank you for your e mail. Reference 20013181

There appears to be an omission from the aviation assessors draft report relating to the 6th carbon budget.
In 1.3 of the report which relates to its structure it states that section 6 considers the extent to which the
6th carbon budget affects the need for the development.

However section 6 in the report is the conclusion.

Where is the reference to the 6th carbon budget ?

Perhaps you would be kind enough to shed light on this as soon as possible.
Many thanks

Sue Sullivan

On Thursday, 21 October 2021, NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk>
wrote:

Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure
Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010

Re-determination of the application by RiverOak
Strategic Partners Limited for an Order Granting
Development Consent for the upgrade and
reopening of Manston Airport

Secretary of State Consultation 2

Dear Sir/ Madam

Unique Reference: 20013181



The Secretary of State has issued a letter to the Applicant and Interested
Parties inviting comments on the recently published independent aviation
assessor’s draft report, the suite of responses to his first consultation and
other representations deemed relevant for the purposes of the re-
determination of the application. Please see his letter for more details:

http://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR020002-
005841

The deadline for any response is 23:59 on 19 November 2021.

If this link does not open automatically, please cut and paste it into your

browser. Alternatively, you can view this letter, the independent aviation

assessor’s draft report and the suite of responses to his first consultation
on the ‘documents’ tab on the project page of the National Infrastructure
Planning website:

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/south-
east/manston-airport/?ipcsection=docs

Yours faithfully

Manston Airport Case Team
National Infrastructure Planning
The Planning Inspectorate

Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email: ManstonAirpor lanningin

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National
Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-in torate (The
Planning Inspectorate)
Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the
Planning Inspectorate.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete
this email from your system.



Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments fiee firom viruses.
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or
policies of the Inspectorate.
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